Kendall County Health Department

204 E. San Antonio Ave., Boerne, Texas 78006 830-249-9343

Kendall County /City of Boerne Events and Farmer’s Market Guidelines

1. The event coordinator or his/her designees will provide to the Health
Department a list of all food vendors attending the event/farmer’s market.

2. Food vendors are required to provide a copy of food handler cards and
return the signed temporary form to the coordinator in charge.

3. Fees must be paid before the temporary permits are issued at least two
working days prior to the event or market. Payment can be made by check, cash
or money order payable to Kendall County.

4. Vendors operating under the Cottage Production Rules must comply
with the rules. A temporary permit form is not required for food vendors
operating under the Cottage Rules. Kendall County Health Department requires
a copy of the food handler card and the label(s).

5. Food vendors operating a mobile truck at the event/farmers market will
be required to obtain a fire safety permit from the Kendall County Fire
Marshal before a temporary health permit is issued. Contact Brady
Constantine for fire safety permit at 830-249-3721.

6. Temporary health permit fee is $25.00
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